
 

 

To the Administrator Addressed 
 

 

DATE: October 29, 2020 

SUBJECT: Windham School District Family Literacy Program  

CATEGORY: Partnership Opportunity 

NEXT STEPS: Share with appropriate staff  

 
This To the Administrator Addressed letter is being sent on behalf of the Windham School 
District (WSD).  The WSD would like to partner with various Texas school districts to provide a 
Family Literacy program. The Family Literacy Program is designed to help incarcerated parents 
with educational needs to become effective, supportive, active partners in the education of their 
children with the goal of eliminating the potential for generational incarceration and increasing 
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